
Letter from the Editor,

We are so glad that the 3rd issue of our journal in English is to be published. It is so 
pleasing that the number and the quality of the manuscripts submitted to our journal 
increases. We can never thank our editors enough for their evaluations in a short 
duration of time.

This issue includes different epidemiological and clinic researches and case reports 
on viral hepatitis. The research addresses the etiological distribution of cases with 
hyperbilirubinemia accompanying high ALT levels would attract your attention. 
Current researches on HBV and HCV prevalence are included also in this issue. 
Manuscripts addressing distribution of HCV genotypes in East Anatolian Region and 
cases waiting for new HCV therapies are among substantive manuscripts of this issue. 
Moreover, there is a research comparing two different methods used in the detecting 
HBcAg.

I wish you a happy new year.

Hope to see you in our future issues.
Fehmi Tabak, MD, Prof.

Editor
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